
Workshop Session – October 20, 2020 
 
 
The Graham County Board of Commissioners met Tuesday, October 20, 2020 at 5:00 p.m. in the Graham 
County Senior Center Building located at 185 West Fort Hill Robbinsville, NC for their regular workshop 
session. The meeting location was changed due to the Election Board using the regular meeting place for 
one-stop voting. All board was present. 
 

1. Chairman Wiggins called the workshop session to order. 
2. Chairman Wiggins asks Burt Robinson with TVA to speak. Manager Garland stated that Mr. 

Robinson had been delayed. Chairman Wiggins stated that he would amend the regular meeting 
agenda and add TVA.  

3. Chairman Wiggins asks for public comment. 
4. Commissioner Orr stated that free COVID Testing was being done at the Robbinsville Elementary 

“New” Gym. Commissioner Eller stated that most people are not being tested unless they are 
sick. The board discussed the testing and was pleased that this service was being offered at no 
cost.  

5. Chairman Wiggins asks for a motion to adjourn. Commissioner Orr made the motion to adjourn. 
Commissioner Eller seconded this motion. Vote unanimous. 

 
 
 
 
______________________________________________________________ 
Dale Wiggins, Chairman 
 
 
______________________________________________________________ 
Lynn Cody, Vice-Chairman 
 

_______________________________________________________________ 
Keith Eller, Member 
 

_______________________________________________________________ 
Jacob Nelms, Member 
 
 
_______________________________________________________________ 
Connie Orr, Member 
 

 

ATTEST: _______________________________________________________ 
 Kim Crisp, Clerk to the Board 
 

 
 


